
Emergency and School Closing Notification Procedures 

In the case of an emergency and/or unscheduled school closing, the College of Law will 
communicate information using the following methods: 

• Notice on the College of Law’s Web site, https://www.stetson.edu/portal/law/;
• Email to student, faculty, and staff lists;
• Text messages utilizing the Stetson Hatter Emergency Notification System. Sign up at

https://www.stetson.edu/law/communications/preparedness/home/new-emergency-text-
notification-system.php;

• Updates on the official Stetson Law Facebook fan page (https://www.facebook.com/
stetsonlaw/) and the official Stetson Law Twitter feed (https://twitter.com/stetsonlaw);

• Announcements on television and radio stations in the St. Petersburg, Tampa, and
Sarasota areas.

The use of any particular method will depend on its availability at the time. The College of Law 
will endeavor to use all reasonably available means to communicate information.  The College of 
Law may also use other methods as appropriate, such as departmental telephone trees, but use of 
other methods are based on specific circumstances and should not be relied upon as a substitute 
for each individual checking the sources listed above. 

The College of Law encourages students and others to check the sources listed above before 
calling the College’s main phone number, so that the main number will remain open for 
emergency calls. 




